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Class News 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS NEWSLETTER IS ACCCESSABLE ON THE SCHOOL WEBSITE IN THE YEAR 1 SECTION MAKING IT EASIER FOR YOU 

TO ACCESSS THE HYPERLINKS. 

What a super week! 
We’re happy to tell you that the children have had a very good working week! We’ve started our new 
Science topic on Materials and their properties and in art have started some work on studying 2D and 
3D art. Over the coming weeks we will be making junk model castles as part of our work on sculpture 
and so are asking that you start saving cardboard and plastic packaging. If you’re able to donate items 
we’ll start collecting now and will inform you via this letter when we have enough materials. 
We thank you in advance for your donations. 
Read, Write Inc. Groups 
This week the children have been issued their weekly reading books and their online Oxford Reading 
Owl Book. Please can you ensure that your child’s reading books are in school on a Wednesday as this is 
the day when we will continue to change the children’s books. Thank you. 
PE Days 
We will be continuing to have PE lessons on Wednesdays and Fridays this term.  
RHE 
Next week in Relationships and Health Education, we will be continuing to work on the session that 
refers back to the account of Jesus welcoming the little children, to show that God created us to follow 
the cycle of life and He loves us at every stage. We are created to grow, change and learn about the 
love of God and how we can share it with others.  
We will continue to look at the specifics of the human life cycle, and children will be encouraged to 

celebrate how they have already changed and grown. 

 Home Learning Tasks 

Reading Times Table Rock Stars Spellings/Phonics 

Please read at least 5x over 
the week. 
Please remember to write in 
their reading journals so we 
can count their reads. 
Remember that in their daily 

phonics lessons the children 

participate in reading 

activities. 

As detailed above, you have access to times 
table rockstars. 
Have fun working on counting in 10s and the 
10 times table. 
To help your child with the games online, when 
children are presented with 2X10 for example, 
you could ask your child to count in 10s, 
perhaps presenting them with 2 wooden blocks 
or drawing 2 long lines to represent 10. 
The children are very experienced in counting 

in 10s. Have fun. 

The children who have 

purple RWI reading 

books have continued 

learning the Set 3 

Sounds detailed 

below. Please revisit 

all Set 2 sounds and 

the Set 3 sounds.. 



 

 

 

Set 3 sounds 

Set 2 sounds 


